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Philip Isbell
Corporate Manager – Growth & Sustainable Planning

Growth & Sustainable Planning

Please ask for  : John Davies
Direct line : 07860 827030
Our reference : DC/18/00873
E-mail : planninggreen@baberghmidsuffolk.gov.uk

Ms D Bedwell
Shotley Parish Council
22 Great Harlings
Shotley Gate
Ipswich
IP9 1NY

27th April 2018

Dear Ms D Bedwell

APPLICATION FOR PLANNING PERMISSION - DC/18/00873

Proposal: Full Planning Application - Partial change of use to provide glamping (a maximum of 
six tents) and to facilitate event hosting . Erection of an outbuilding to provide 
toilet/shower facilities and storage capacity in connection with existing vineyards 
operated by the applicant. As amplified by the submission of an Addendum to the 
Design and Access Statement and a Glamping Management Plan received 18/4/18.

Location: Land Adjacent To Frogs Alley, , Frogs Alley, Shotley, IP9 1ER  

Reason(s) for re-consultation: Addendum to Planning Statement and Glamping Management 
Plan received 13.04.18

We recently sent you a consultation in respect of the above application. We have received further 
information which can be found on the Council’s website at: 
http://www.babergh.gov.uk/planning/development-management/application-search-and-
comment/search-for-applications/. Should you wish to make further comments in relation to this 
application please do so before 11th May 2018.

Please note that beyond the above date we cannot guarantee that your comments will be taken 
into account in the determination of this application. Should you wish to extend this deadline 
please call the Officer named above as soon as possible to establish whether the time period for 
your response can be extended.

Yours sincerely

Philip Isbell
Corporate Manager – Growth & Sustainable Planning
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